
 

 

 

June 2024 

Spotlight 
FPC-Athens Community Concerns & Missions Committee 

Each month, FPC-Athens highlights a mission, ministry, or community outlet in our              
Communique newsletter. Past and present editions can be found on our website at 

www.fpcathens.com 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our June 2024 Communique Spotlight  features… Our Fuel Fund! 
 

Started in the early 1980's, the Fuel Fund is given to individuals in the community who 
need assistance for paying utility bills.  

  
This giving is above the tithing to the First Presbyterian Church paid by the members of    
FPC-Athens. The Henderson County Help Center assists FPC-Athens in screening &     

vetting applications. 
  

The Fuel Fund is always in need of funds, especially during the hot Summer months. If 
you are looking for a way to give back to the church & the community, this is a wonderful 

way to help. Simply make your check out to the church & in the memo write: FUEL FUND. 
  

Thank you for your donation & providing a much needed resource for so many.   
 

FPC Athens Community Concerns and Missions Committee.                


